
 

To:    Parts Managers/Service Managers  

From:   Subaru of America, Inc. 

Date:  February 21, 2020 

Re:     WUW-08 PCV 

 

 
There has been an interruption in the supply of part numbers 11810AA230 and X1181AA010 from Japan. 
We expect ample additional supply of 11810AA230 to arrive at the RDCs by mid next week. X1181AA010 
is being reviewed by SBR and should be resolved quickly.  
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused. 


